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Omaha Public Power District

444 South 16th Street Mall
Omaha NE 68102-2247

July 10, 1997
LIC-97-0117

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, D.C. 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter from NRC (A. T. Howe'l) to OPPD (S. K. Gambhir) dated June 3,
1997
d. Letter from OPPD (S. K. Gambhir) to NRC (Document Control Desk)

dated July 3, 1997

SUBJECT: NRC Inspection Report No. 50-285/97-07, Reply to a Notice of Violation
(REVISED)

The subject report transmitted a Notice of Violation (NOV) resulting from an NRC
inspection conducted May 5-9, 1997 at the Fort Calhoun Station (FCS). Omaha Public
Power District’'s (OPPD) response, submitted by Reference 3, inadvertantly was
transmitted with a sentence missing on page 2 of the attachment. Attached i5 OPPD's
response in its entirety

If you shoulc have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,

M M

O
S. K. Gambhir
Division Manager |
Engineering & Operations Support [ |
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NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Omaha Public Power District
Docket: 50-285

Fort Calhoun Station
License: DPR-40

During an NRC inspection conducted on May 5 through May 9, 1997, one violation
of NRC requirements was identified. In accordance with the "General Statement
of Policy and Procedure for NRC Enforcement Actions," NUREG-1600, the violation
is listed below:

10 CFR Part 50, Appendix B, Criterion V, states, in part, ‘
activities affecting quality shall be prescribed by documented
instruction, procedures, or drawings, of a type appropriate to the
circumstances . . . Instructions, procedures, or drawings, shall include
appropriate quantitative acceptance criteria for determining that
important activities have been satisfactorily accomplished.

Contrary to the above, on May 6, 1997, the NRC inspectors discovered that
there were no instructions or procedures to ensure that ali licensed
ope: ators, who were required to wear coi sctive lenses as a condition of
their individual licenses, had corrective lenses of the appropriate type
available should these individuals be reguired to wear self-contained
breathing apparatus while performing Ticensed duties.

This is a Severity Level IV violation. (Supplement 1)(285/97002-01)

OPPD Response

A.

Reason for the Violation




Corrective Steps Which Have Been Taken and the Results Achieved

Corrective Steps Which Will Be Taken
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equipment will be included in Level IIl (Respirator Qualification
Training) and in initial General Employee Training. This action
will be completed by July 31, 1997.

2. Initial General Employee Training Level III (Respiratory Training)
will be incorporated into requalification training along with the
process for obtaining a spectacle kit, as defined in the safety
manual. This action will be completed by July 31, 1997.

D. Date When Full Compliance Will Be Achieved

OPPD is currently in full compliance.




